
It is estimated that about one-third of seafood sold by retailers and restaurants in 
the United States is mislabeled, a problem that can have serious implications for 
public health.	

•	 What is illegal, unreported and unregulated (IUU) fishing?

•	 How does it relate to you as a fishermen or consumer?

•	 More importantly, what is the solution?

Come talk story about seafood safety and traceability. Enjoy informational 
tables, presentations, public discussion, door prizes and more!  

The Fishers Forum is part of the Western Pacific Regional Fishery Management Council’s 163rd meeting,  
June 16 to 18, 2015, Harbor View Center, 1129 N. Nimitz Hwy., Honolulu.  

For more information, call 522-8220, email info.wpcouncil@noaa.gov or go to www.wpcouncil.org. 

Seafood Safety 
and Traceability

The Western Pacific Regional Fishery Management Council  
invites you to attend this free, family friendly event ...

 
Can’t make it in person? Join us by webconference at
 www.wprfmc.webex.com/join/info.wpcouncilnoaa.gov

 
June 17 (Tuesday)

6 to 9 p.m.
Harbor View Center,  
1129 N. Nimitz Hwy., 

Pier 38, Honolulu
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